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Dear Parent/Carer  

Reception and Year 1 - SHARING VIDEOS OF CHILDREN IN SCHOOL 

As well as my role in EYFS, Year 1 and leading English at Captain Cook Primary School, I am currently 

working with Middlesbrough Local Authority English Hub to deliver training for teachers in 

Middlesbrough schools. 

My training is focussed on ensuring that teachers plan and deliver the best support for children in 

developing their communication, language, reading and writing skills. 

As part of my training I want to make some videos of the ways in which we teach and support these 

key skills at our school. The videos will include recorded interactions with children in our Reception 

and Year 1 settings. The children’s faces and voices will be recorded and they may be called by their 

first name. The videos will only be shown in a professional capacity to teachers who attend the 

training. 

I am writing to ask that, if you DO NOT want your child to be included in any videos I make for 

training purposes, you let school know by Friday 22nd September. Please e-mail the school inbox 

directly on ckcaptaincook@mcschools.org.uk.  

If you have any questions about this or any other aspects of early literacy, just get in touch. 

Kind regards 

 

Jennie McNeal 

English Lead, Captain Cook Primary School 
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